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Next Year, total online support will be ending for the Nintendo WiiU and the 3DS. Although the
eShop support was previously pulled for these systems, this is still a major event that has some
game preservationists sad. At least one title will still keep the lights on, since this iconic
franchise would suffer a bit of a setback if they didn't. Pour one out for those still playing their
3DS's as the lights go out in 2024.... but could a new Nintendo system be out by that time to
help us forget? We talk about all this, our gaming weeks, and much more in the news on
another week of the longest running video game podcast: Orange Lounge Radio!

Also in the News:

* How much some Video Game Voice Actors are really Paid (hint: not much)

* Could Silent Hill see a Halloween Release?

* Who or What wrote the Apology on the Flop Gollum Game

* Another Amiico Title Bound for Nintendo Switch

All this and more on the show where EVERY gamer has a voice-- Orange Lounge Radio!

LIVE on the VOG Network, Sunday nights at 6 Pacific, 9 Eastern www.vognetwork.com
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Twitter: @olr

Mailbag: participate (at) orangeloungeradio dot com
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